
April 30, 1964 

1.r. Joseph A. Ball 
President's Commission on the 
Assassination of President iennedy 
2000 Yaryland Avenue, N. L. 
Vashington, D. C. 

Dear Sir: 

In answer to the question about Deputy 3heriff Roger Craig I 
think this is the same deputy who came to !V outer office during 
the Uswald investigation, but I don't remeEber his ever being in 
my office. I have talked with the different officers, nr. 
Er. Boyd, Lt. T. L. Baker snd others who remember his coming into 
the outer office, and Lt. Baker remembers calling no out of the 
office to speak to this man as he was sn officer and had no doubt 
been O. K.'d into the outer office by the officers guarding the 
door. 

The window in the front of my private office is approximately 
41 inches by 47 inches. I am sure this man standing in the out-
er office had no trouble ifs seeing Oswald, as there would only 
be a distance of six feet from this window to where Oswald was 
sitting, and I can think of no reason wh,'I would need to bring him 
in the office for identification after he had been looking at him 
through this window. 

The other part of his story I remember very little about as some-
one else interviewed him, and I never felt that his information 
was of any value. 

Very truly yours, 

rICOZ 
Homicide s:obberi Bureau 

JWF:mr 

CITY or DALLAS 
V.X As ----- 
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